
From: linda lara <   
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 9:34 AM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Measure Y continued revuews 
 
Dear Mayor Lee and Council Members, 
 
As a long time resident (1961) of San Mateo, a parent that raised my daughter here from kindergarten 
through junior college, and now a grandmother whose grandchildren live here and are going thru the 
San Mateo school system and recreation programs as well, I have respected and valued the community I 
live in. I and my family are highly invested in our community.  
 
I am asking that you please vote to keep Measure Y intact as the voters of San Mateo have already 
decided at the ballot box. 
 
My fellow San Matean's, neighbors, co-workers, business owners etc. have spoken and voted on the 
matter more than once. 
 
Yet, this issue keeps being re-hashed and manipulated to different degrees. 
 
Shouldn't the voters of San Mateo be able to have confidence that their vote to maintain not only the 
parameters of Measure Y, but other issues as well, is safeguarded, secure and matters? 
 
What will undoing this vote of the people do to our democracy on our local level? 
 
Respectfully, I ask you to uphold the voice of the people. 
 
Sincerely, 
Linda Slocum Lara 
North Central 
 
 




